





5<sup>th</sup> September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Swiss Cottage School. We are so pleased you have joined our school community. Thank you for supporting the transition for your child into their new classroom environment this week. This is a very important process and your active role helps ensure it will be a positive start to their journey with us.

Equally important is your transition into our school community. We are holding a Parent/Carer Induction on Thursday, 13<sup>th</sup> September 2018 10:00-11:30 to support your understanding of our school provision.

The Induction will introduce you to the core principles of the:

- School Curriculum
- Provision Offer
- Home-school partnership

It will be a great opportunity to meet the Senior Leadership Team and NHS Therapists. We will also have parents that were new to Swiss last year share their experiences and help answer any questions you may have.

We look forward to seeing you next week. If you are unable to join, please let us know so that we can ensure you have this important information.

Best wishes,

Vijita Patel Monika Gaweda Principal Head of School